

G H PATEL COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY

Date: 17th September, 2020

To,

Mr. Nikhil Shah

NIFA ELECTRONICS PVT. LTD.

Ahmedabad.

Subject: Expression of Thanks for Delivering Expert Talk

Dear Sir,

On behalf of Electrical Engineering Department, G H Patel College of Engineering & Technology, I would like to extend my appreciation and sincere thanks to you for delivering the online Expert Talk on "Assessment and Mitigation of Power Quality Issues" on 2nd September 2020.

You shared your rich knowledge and experience in deep understanding of assessment and mitigation of power quality issues in the present scenario of various industries with our students in a practical way and made the event very beneficial for them. The session was well attended and as a speaker you played a significant role in the success of the event.

Thank you again for accepting our invitation despite your very busy schedule and sparing your valuable time with us. We look forward for your support and cooperation in future also to enhance the technical strength and practical knowledge of our students.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Chetan V Sheth

Event Coordinator

Dr. Ritesh R Patel Head, EE-Dept.